Visiting Team Report (VTR) for the University'of Maryland, School
of Architecture, Planning & Preservation.

As a result, the professional architecture program:
Master of Architecture

was formally granted a six-year term of accreditation. The accreditation term is effective
January 1, 2011. The program is scheduled for its next accreditation visit in 2017.

ContinUing accreditation is subject to the submission of Annual Reporgg Annual

Architecture Program Report, the



